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8 May 2015 

Invitation to 2015 AGM & various news 

Dear Members, 
 

Memberships 
Thank you to all those who have renewed membership or joined our association for the first time. We have had a 
wonderful response. If you have any family or friends who would be interested, please pass on our website details to 
them where they can download the Membership Forms, or they can email us for information. 
www.AITMbrisbane.com.au/become-a-member 
 

Annual General Meeting 
We would like to extend an invitation to our AGM.  
We have had to change the date from the previously advised date, as it clashed with the Italian Festa della Reppublica. 
 
We will now be having the AGM on Sunday 14th June, at Fiamme Trattoria Albion. The meeting will commence at 
11am sharp. See the attached invitation for all the details. Please invite your friends and family. 
Bookings are Essential (as the restaurant is open to the public on this day) 
 
We will be handing out our new Membership Cards to all members on the day. Come to collect yours! 
Please note that we will not be holding a Committee Election at this meeting, however, we welcome nominations to join 
the existing committee, as extra pairs of hands are always appreciated. We would like to form a Sub-Committee as 
Events Organisers. See the form attached. 
 
 

Please contact us any time with any questions or ideas. We look 
forward to seeing you at this event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

Cav. Gilberto Maggiolo  
Il Presidente dell'Associazione Internazionale Trevisani nel Mondo Sezione di Brisbane Inc. on behalf of all the 
committee. 
 

SAVE THE DATES: 

Sunday 14th June 

AITM Sez Brisbane inc. AGM. Fiamme Trattoria 


